
Child Death Review 

Collaboration Across Medical Providers with Multiple Perspectives 

 
When reviewing a child death, it is important to consider multiple medical perspectives, 

including any pediatrician with historical knowledge of the child, any physician treating the child 

in the context of the incident that resulted in the death, and the medical examiner. 

 

The historical, pre-death, and post death perspectives offer valuable and different context for 

understanding the child’s death. When possible, including when there are complex 

circumstances or inconsistent information, consider: 

 

• Having the medical providers attend the autopsy so information can be exchanged; or 

• Asking for a meeting to bring providers together for the purpose of exchanging 

information 

 

 


